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-----Original Message----- 
From: "Simmons, Mike" <Mike.Simmons@pembrokeshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 11:09am 
To: "Dan Simons" <dan.simons@egnedol.com> 
Cc: "Steve Whitehouse" <steve.whitehouse@egnedol.com>, "Edwards, Louise" 
<Louise.Edwards@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk>, "Lawrie, Lara" <lara.lawrie@pembrokeshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Egnedol DNS 
 
Hi Dan
 
I am advised that you need to consider anything that may impact air quality, marine environment (mobile 
mammals and pollution) or nearby roost/habitat/flight lines for bats.  In addition to those cases already 
mentioned, you may want to consider the following:
 
South Hook CHP  (unimplemented DCO consent).
5No. 100m wind turbines south of Valero Refinery (currently awaiting planning appeal decision).
Greenlink – electricity interconnector between Ireland and UK with landfall at Freshwater West & 

infrastructure at Pembroke Power Station (currently subject to environmental surveys & application 
for marine licence).

Pembrokeshire Demonstration Zone (testing of offshore renewable energy devices – 90sqr km seabed - 
offshore from south Pembrokeshire) (currently subject to EIA Scoping).

In relation to bats, possibly Blackpool Mill (leisure development within National Park - refused PP but 
likely to be re-submitted).  There is potential leisure/hotel development at Slebech, also within the 
National Park,  that may be subject to an EIA Screening in the near future but appreciate that no 
further details are available presently. 

 
Hope this is of assistance.
 
Kind Regards
 
 
 
Mike Simmons   
Development Manager (Major Projects and Planning Obligations) 
Development Management
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